
Project Update: August 2017 

 

I'm happy to inform you that San Francisco-based Wildlife Conservation Network 

shared the information about my rusty-spotted cat project on their social media page 

 

Please check the link below: 

 

https://www.facebook.com/wildnet/photos/pb.55252575514.-

2207520000.1500791789./10159194322780515/?type=3&theater 

 

I have been invited as a guest speaker to the first international small wild cat summit 

at Port Lympne, UK (September 11th-15th 2017) followed by the Jackson Hole Wildlife 

Film Festival in Wyoming, USA (September 23rd-29th 2017). All my transportation and 

accommodation costs are funded by Small Wild Cat Conservation Foundation and 

the Wildlife Conservation Network. 
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